
We invite you to partner with The Nicholas Center to offer
employment experiences and jobs to Autistic individuals.

Expand the NYS Tax Credit for Businesses that Hire People with Disabilities
The Workers with Disabilities Employment Tax Credit supports businesses in
employing people with disabilities and making reasonable accommodations
for workers with disabilities. Governor Hochul announced plans to increase
the maximum tax credit from $2,100 to $5,000 and simplify the application
process to increase the number of businesses successfully welcoming
employees with disabilities.

The Nicholas Center is proud to support Autistic individuals in pathways to
employment, including seeking career and business opportinities, internships
and supported onsite employment experiences leading to paid employment.
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NYS Governor Hochul announced new initiatives focused on
enhancing support for New Yorkers with disabilities as part of

her 2025 State of the State including: 
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For More Information:


